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Cinderela Guevara
Presidio County Judge

Press Release
Reference: Update-Confirmed Cases in Presidio County

On October 23rd, the Presidio County Judge was notified of one new COVID-19 cases
in our County. The updated case has been reported from the Texas Department of
State Health Services.

Case Number: Date of Isolation Date of Release
139 is a Female from Marfa in her seventies 10-09-20 10-19-2020

The individual is currently isolated. Also, there will be Covid-19 testing:
TUESDAY - OCTOBER 27 — CITY OF PRESIDIO
WEDNESDAY - OCTOBER 28 — MARFA

THURSDAY — OCTOBER 29 — ALPINE
FRIDAY — OCTOBER 30 — FORT DAVIS

PLEASE WEAR A MASK, WASH YOUR HANDS, AND WATCH YOUR DISTANCE.

THANK YOU, CINDERELA GUEVARA, PRESIDIO COUNTY JUDGE



